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ALTON - Office Depot at 303 East Homer Adams Parkway in Alton has announced it 
will close its doors.

A sign on the Office Depot doors said the closing is for the Alton location only.

Alton Mayor David Goins said it is "disappointing to hear that Office Depot is closing."

"My hope is that space will not sit vacant long and be occupied soon by another retail 
establishment," he added.

The store remains open in Alton with clearance sales on items. Office Depot is closing 
its Alton store permanently on Nov. 11, 2023.



 


